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Refer page 129/C please

This is a letter received from the Sub-Divisional Officer,
Bamboo flat, South Andaman regarding to attend the Co-
ordination meeting at OP. Tirur.

He has informed that a Co-ordination meeting is fixed on
25.9.2014 at 1100 hrs. at Police Out Post, Tirur to discuss the
issues related to Jarawas. The will be chaired by
Superintendent of Police (District) South Andaman. The
matter was discussed between S.P. (District) S/Andaman.

In this regard it is proposed that we may send a signal to
Shri Anup Kr. Mondal, TWO. to attend the meeting the above
said date and venue.

Placed opposite a draft signal for approval please.
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